On August 15, 2022 the Hartington City Council met for their budget workshop at the city hall beginning at 6:00 P.M. Notice of time and place of the meeting was given in the advance notice by posting. Notice of time and place of the meeting was communicated in the advance notice to the mayor and council.

Mayor Becker opened the budget workshop at 6:02 P.M. Kyle Overturf, CPA, PFS, was present to assist the council with the proposed budget. Funding for operating and capital outlay for each department was reviewed. Members from each department presented a budget breakdown. The budget public hearing is scheduled for September 12, 2022.

The workshop was closed at 9:10 P.M. A motion to adjourn was made by Peitz and seconded by Christensen. A roll call vote was taken. Bartling – yes, Christensen –yes, Peitz – yes, and Sudbeck – yes. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Natalie Schaecher City Clerk- Treasurer